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February 5, 2024 

President Harriet B. Nembhard 

Harvey Mudd College 
Office of the President 

301 Platt Boulevard 

Claremont, California 91711-5901 

Dear President Nembhard: 

Office of the President 

Administration Building 

220 South Jackson Street 

Athens, Georgia 30602-5000 

TEL 706-542-1214

president@uga.edu 

www.uga.edu 

Congratulations on your upcoming inauguration as the sixth President of Harvey Mudd College. 

I regret that I will not be able to attend the inauguration ceremony on February 29. I am pleased, 
however, that Dr. Harold A. Black, a distinguished University of Georgia alumnus, will represent 

UGA in my stead. 

On behalf of the University of Georgia, I would like to extend my best wishes to you for 

continued success. Please let me know if I may ever be of assistance in any way. 

President 
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